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The Ossie News Updates 

Books and reading are very important in our school, so when World Book Day came 

around on Thursday 1st March, everybody was really excited to share their love of 

reading. From dressing up as their favourite book character, to lounging around in their 

pyjamas, everyone looked amazing! We had a book swap and people were able to bring in 

some of their old, unwanted books and swap them for new ones that they wanted to 

read. In our classes we had lots of book related lessons, including Math’s stories and 

writing letters to our favourite authors. We even had the opportunity for junior and 

infant classes to join together to read our favourite books with each other. It was a 

wonderful day and we all had lots of fun! 

 

In our school, we have been especially focusing on E-safety and the vital importance of 

ensuring that we stay safe online. We were lucky enough to have some special visitors 

come into school to talk to us and our parents about the things that we need to do to 

ensure that we are safe when using the internet. Some children had the privilege of 

taking part and watching Mr. Bradshaw’s E-safety presentation along with their 

parents, while we also watched an informative performance by One Day Creative. Both 

told us some extremely important internet safety messages and gave us some vital tips 

to make sure that we are as safe as possible when we are online! 
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